
 

 

 

 

 

SORRY WE MISSED YOU 

SHORA volunteers were by to collect the 2022 membership fee. As you may have heard, we are working 

to achieve affiliate status with the City of Mississauga, as we are required to have paid members to 

qualify for additional benefits the city has to offer. Your membership fees will fund events in our 

community, such as Family Fun Day, ice cream truck, skating rink maintenance, and Deck the Streets, 

just to name a few. 

Please drop off your membership fee of $20.00 at 2065 Family Crescent before February 28,2022. 

OR 

Email transfer your $20.00 to shoratreasurer@gmail.com before the end of the month. 

 

For community questions and concerns or to volunteer in your community please contact 

sherwayhomeowners@gmail.com or call 647-393-2199. 

Thank you for supporting your community. 

 

Include with your payment: 

Name: 

Address: 

Email: 

Phone number: 
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